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CONTACT US 
 

Wioletta Walancik 
Administrative & Programs Director 

wwalancik@secondmarsh.ca 
 

Karen Arbour 

Outreach & Planning Associate 

karbour@secondmarsh.ca 
 

General Inquiries 

staff@secondmarsh.ca 
 

NEW MAILING ADDRESS 

Friends of Second Marsh 
PO BOX 31003  

KINGSWAY VILLAGE PO 
Oshawa, ON L1H 8N9 

 

905.723.5047 
 www.secondmarsh.ca 

Facebook, Twitter & Instagram  
@secondmarsh 
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SAVE THE DATE!  Earth Hour 

takes place on March  26 from 

8:30 pm to 9:30 pm. Turn your 

lights off for the planet.  For 
more information, please visit 

www.earthhour.org. 

S 
pring officially arrives on 

Sunday, March 20. We are 
excited to host a òMarsh Breakó 

hike to find some signs of spring. 

Please join us!  

We are also looking for a few 
volunteers to help clean out some bird 

houses on the McLaughlin Bay Wildlife 

Reserve 

For more information about the two 
activities, please see page 3.  

PHOTOS: TOM ST-JEAN  
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OUTDOOR EXPERIENCE SERIES 

DISCOVER THE MAGIC OF THE MARSH 

LETõS DE-PHRAG THE MARSH! 

Save the Date! The Discover the Magic of the 

Marsh event will be held on May 28, 2022.  
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I 
n May, Friends of Second Marsh staff will be ready to 

take some management actions on Invasive 

Phragmites.  We will be begin with some community 

hands-on opportunities. Volunteers will be needed to help 

spade select Phragmites units within the McLaughlin Bay 

Wildlife Reserve from May to July. If you are interested in 

helping out with this activity, please email Wioletta at 

wwalancik@secondmarsh. 

With spring upon us, Invasive Phragmites will be starting 

to grow soon. If you are out and about, please keep your 

eyes open for Phragmites growth. The plant looks like a 

�´�V�S�H�D�U�µ�� �Z�K�H�Q�� �L�W�� �I�L�U�V�W�� �F�R�P�H�V�� �R�X�W�� �R�I�� �W�K�H�� �J�U�R�X�Q�G���� �7�K�H�V�H��
pictures were taken in May 2021. 
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